
 

 
 

 

The Director School of Public Health attended a post-award grants policy management training workshop 

was held in Dar es Salaam, Tanzania June 23 – 25, 2014 on behalf of the Principal CHS. The workshop 

was organized by NIH/NIAID. Workshop was attended by research administrators and PIs from 

NIH, Kenya, Uganda, Tanzania, Botswana, Ghana amongst others. The purpose of the workshop 

was to assist grantees with management of NIAID research funds, provide tips for monitoring 

integrity and accountability of awards, increase awardees’ understanding of NIH reporting 

requirements and provide administrative assistance. The training covered several major areas 

including grant policies and regulations, Notice of Award (NOA), subcontractors arrangements 

as well as progress reports and payment management systems 
 


